
From: Denise  

Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 7:14 PM 

To: Knieriem, Michelle <mknieriem@london.ca> 

Subject:  

  

RE: file 8971 446 York st.  After speaking with Shaya Dhinsa from Middlesex Health Unit on 

Nov 26., I was told that the clients will be using ‘cookers’ with with drugs they have brought into 

the building. This raises many alarms to how many at once? There is only one fire exit on the 

west with a small door and narrow exit. Way too close to existing buildings. A project such as 

this should be in a larger facility with beds and rehabilitation. This is not a safe location for 

anyone involved.  Thank You , Denise Krogman  
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